
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The time of the year that you have been asking about has come!  Kindergarten Promotion will 
take place May 24, 2022 at 9:00 AM.  PLEASE HAVE YOUR STUDENT ON TIME! Students will 
report to their homeroom class at the 8:15 bell to line up with their classmates and teachers.   
 
Promotion Field Trip: Following promotion, students will take a field trip to Chuck E Cheese.  
If you want your student to change clothing, please send the clothing with your child to 
school and immediately following the ceremony escort your child to the restroom area to be 
changed.  If your student will not be attending the field trip, please allow your student to 
leave with you following promotion. The cost of the field trip is $13.  This covers 
transportation, students eating at the venue, coins, and a goodie bag.  You can begin to send 
money immediately and the last day to send money will be May 18 at 9:00 AM.  Parents, you 
are encouraged to come with us! Please come to celebrate this milestone! You may purchase 
items from the menu upon arrival to Chuck E Cheese.  Please do not send money for your 
orders with your child’s money.  The address is 1636 N Germantown Parkway.   
 
Attire:  Students are to dress in “Sunday’s best” clothing.  There is no specific color that 
students are being asked to wear.  Please ensure that your student is completely dressed and 
prepared for promotion as teachers will not have time to dress/assist with preparing students 
that day.  
 
We are so excited to share this time with you and your student!  We look forward to watching 
your child grow throughout the years!  Thank you for choosing Springdale and being a part of 
our Springdale family! 
 
With Much Excitement,  
Kindergarten Teachers  
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